
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is a genuine pleasure and honor to recommend Anita Remme 
owner of Doe Valley Printing to perform all your printing needs. In 
my capacity as President of the Carter County American Little 
League, I have worked closely with Anita for the past four years. 
Her work has included multiple uniforms for up to forty five teams, 
fundraising apparel, hats, and much more. Doe Valley printing 
offers top-notch quality, service and rates. Across the board we 
are always very pleased with their work. Anita is a hard-working 
and responsible individual and I am delighted to provide this 
recommendation on her behalf. 
 
One project in particular that really impressed me with her service 
was the first year we used Doe valley Printing. Our other printer 
was not going to make our deadline. I approached Anita with only 
one week to order, print, and deliver nine teams worth of 
uniforms. I received a call in five days, they were complete. Then I 
was really amazed of the high quality at a much lower price than 
we had been paying. 
. 
Please consider Doe valley Printing for all your printing needs. I 
recommend them and look forward to working with them again. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lee Woodby 
President 
Carter County American Little League 
423-342-1388 
 


